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Dragon Friends Out of
School Club provides high
quality childcare, where
children’s individuality is
valued and celebrated.
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       Find us on Facebook!





       Follow us on Twitter: @Wharncliffe_Sch





Weekly Newsletter: 4th February 2019











MAST Workshops





Raising Resilient Children:


We received some excellent feedback from our recent workshop. 97% of attendees felt the support they received was of ‘excellent quality’ – scoring 6s & 7s on the evaluation form (7 was the top score). Respondents said they intended to implement the strategies introduced and would return to Triple P for additional parenting support.  Selected comments included: “Reassurance that I am not on my own, it has given me hope,” & “It was good to gain some tips to cope with emotions.” 58% of the audience were not connected to our school in any way and said some lovely things about us.





Developing Good Bedtime Routines:


Please don’t forget about this FREE discussion group on Thursday 25th April (5:30pm – 7:30pm). This is a much smaller group so we have limited availability (it will again be opened up to parents of children from other schools). Please get in touch with me ASAP* if you would like to book a place or require some more information.


Mr Gaughan


*Either in person or via: � HYPERLINK "mailto:headteacher@wharncliffeside.sheffield.sch.uk" �headteacher@wharncliffeside.sheffield.sch.uk� 




















Celebrating Achievement 


Well done to the following children:





We had LOADS of Gold winners in assembly again this week. Well done to the following children: Evie A, Zachary B, Cara, Harry H, Wayne, Jamar, Alistair, Isabella A, Olivia Y, Corbon B, Zachary J, Isabelle E, Korbin S.


Nursery stars of the week were: Grace and Jonah.





This week’s ‘School Standard’ is: Staying Safe Online





What’s Happening?





Nursery were very lucky to receive a visit from Reverend Katie last week, where she told them all about ‘Jonah and the Whale’.


Learning Zone will this week be writing adverts for their ‘Marvellous Medicines’.


Class 1 are this week learning all about France and will be making crepes. 


Class 2 will be finishing their excellent hand puppets this week. Look out for them coming home soon!


Class 3 will be finishing their stories based on ‘The Enchanted Wood’ by Enid Blyton. Mrs. Gibson has been very impressed by the quality of their writing so far.


Class 4 will be writing recounts about their trip to Jorvik.


Class 5 will be getting a visitor from SWFC as part of their ‘Pass on Plastic’ initiative. This is an environmental awareness project on how much plastic we use.


Meanwhile, the Chinese New Year Art Competition winners will be attending their celebration evening on Wednesday. We hope you have a great time!








�





Contact Jill on: 07719168432





Attendance


A disappointing week overall. Well done to Class 5 though for achieving our target of 97%.





Class�
Year groups�
Teacher/s�
% attendance�
�
1�
Rec / Y1�
Mrs. Wellum & Miss. Din�
92.4%�
�
2�
Y1 / Y2�
Mrs. Harrison & Mrs. Walter�
94.7%�
�
3�
Y3 / Y4�
Mrs. Gibson�
96.2%�
�
4�
Y4 / Y5�
Mrs. Coulson�
92.1%�
�
5�
Y5 / Y6�
Mr. Hartley�
97.1%�
�
�
�
TOTAL:�
94.6%�
�
Green = Above the National Average (+1%)


Yellow = Broadly in line with the National Average (95.3%)


Red = Below the National Average (-1%)





Community News








Last week’s winning House Team was: Asia (for the 3rd week in a row!)








                                                          


